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Turning to the second letter of 29 March she raises the additional issue of recipients 
of payments made under the hepatitis C ex gratin payment scheme known as the 
Skipton Fund — having to sign a waiver. I am pleased to say that they will not be 
required to sign any form of waiver. The decision not to include a waiver was taken 
to reinforce the fact that these are unconditional ex gratin payments, with "no 
strings attached". 
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